Rone Tromble

From: blaine.armstrong@gaconstruction.com
Sent: Tuesday, April 04, 2023 1:46 PM

To: Ken Danner

Cc: Blaine Armstrong

Subject: EXTERNAL EMAIL : Carey Addition
Ken,

We have decided we need to postpone our lot split until we can get a few of these requirements taken care of in
the very near future. Please inform the others.

Thanks,

Blaine Armstrong

Business Development
Geddes-Armstrong Construction
(405)590-6510

1400 E. Imhoff Road

Norman, Oklahoma 73071
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